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December 28, 2013 
 

Public’s Assistance Needed in Locating Missing Person 
 

The Dallas Police Department is asking for the public’s assistance in locating a critically missing person. 
 
On December 28, 2013, at approximately 2:30 pm, Virginia Heads B/F/01-23-1936 was a passenger in a 
vehicle in the 2600 block of Robert B. Cullum Boulevard, in Dallas, when the driver suffered from a 
medical condition. Mrs. Heads exited the vehicle and has not been seen since.  She suffers from 
Dementia and was last seen wearing blue jeans and a blue sweater. Mrs. Heads does not live in the area 
and is not familiar with the surroundings.   
 

 
Virginia Heads 

 
If anyone has any information regarding the whereabouts of Mrs. Heads, please contact the Dallas Police 
Department Missing Persons Unit at 214-671-4316. This case is documented on Dallas Police case 
number 326490-A. 
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